


 

For information relating to the Rating Review project please visit: 

https://swdc.govt.nz/wp-content/uploads/Final-SoP-and-Draft-Policies-for-Consultation.pdf 

https://swdc.govt.nz/wp-content/uploads/FAQ-Rates-Examples.pdf 

https://swdc.govt.nz/wp-content/uploads/FAQs-Consultation-Sep-to-Oct-2023.pdf 

 

We acknowledge this response has taken time due to our current volume of work, if you have 
further questions, you are welcome to raise them in your submission or at the hearing. 

 

Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests 
where possible. Our response to your request will be published shortly on our website, with your 
personal information removed.  

You have a right to request a review by the Ombudsman on this response. Further information about 
this process can be found on https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/what-ombudsman-can-
help/complaints-about-government-agencies/how-make-complaint or email 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz  
 
 
Kind Regards  

 
Amanda Bradley 
General Manager, Policy and Governance Team  




